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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 11 Mock Results - Thursday 19th December 

 

I welcome you to join your child in collecting their mock results on Thursday 19th December between 

2.30 - 6.00pm. Following the collection of results all of your child's teachers will be available to meet 

with you to discuss the result and what is needed heading into the exams in the summer.    

To book an appointment please sign up to one of the sessions below by using the link that you will 

receive as a text. This is also on our website.  

We would like to see you at this important event, yet should you be unable to attend your child will 

be able to collect their results independently.  

● Session 1…  2.30pm 

● Session 2…  3.30pm 

● Session 3…  4.30pm 

 

https://forms.gle/RnjETPenCk3dd6UR6 

Each session will begin with a short presentation from the Senior Leadership Team and we ask that  

you arrive for the start time of that session. The first session will start at 2.30pm with arrivals from 

2.20pm. 

We look forward to meeting you and discussing your child’s results, should you have any questions 

about the day, please contact Reception and I will be in touch with you. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Williams 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

https://forms.gle/RnjETPenCk3dd6UR6

